
Email received from a student during the interfaith days on campus. 
 
 
Re: Curiosity about Christianity and Religion in General 
 
To: 
 Mary T Kantor ; Anne E Gardner  

Thursday, February 04, 2016 12:29 AM 
 
 
Hi Dr Kantor and Reverend Gardner, 
My name is A---, and I was very intrigued by your interfaith week, and I 
was wondering if either of you would be free for me to ask you questions 
about religion, why you practice etc. Growing up, I wasn't really part of 
any faith, and I don't understand it. So I wanted to learn more about 
some, and I want to start with Christianity. Is this ok? Also be forewarned, 
this is probably going to be a long conversation... So yeah, email me if you 
have a free time and are willing! Thank you and have a nice night! 
Sincerely, 
A---	
  


